
Town Manager’s Update 
July 23, 2020

 
Announcements 
 

• The Merrimack Parks & Recreation Department and the Merrimack Lions Club invite 
you to join them tomorrow, Friday, July 24th at 8:30 pm for the first free movie night of 
the summer. This year’s movies will be held at Wasserman Park on the T-Ball Field 
next to the tennis courts. The Merrimack Lions Club will be giving away freeze pops to 
attendees. Grab your blankets and lawn chairs and join us for a fun (and socially distant 
night out) in the Park to watch Star Wars: The Rise of Skywalker. For questions contact 
the Parks & Recreation Department at 882-1046.  
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